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Key activities for Stage 1 tower 

• The majority of the 14-storey tower ground floor slab has been poured. 

• Two concrete placing booms have been 
installed onsite. These structures are 
used to pour concrete in areas that a  
concrete truck can’t access.  

• The North West Jumpform (structure that 
allows vertical concrete pours) is now  
operational, which means you’ll see the 
western staircase growing quite quickly. 

• The North East Jumpform assembly is  
progressing well. 

• The high voltage (HV) works are now  
complete along Fragar Road and Jamison 
Street, with the HV works along Derby 
Street on track to finish in early 2020.  

Nina Cleary from the redevelopment team at the final 

concrete pour for the childcare centre. 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR PATIENCE AND COOPERATION DURING CONSTRUCTION 

New childcare centre 

• The concrete for the main ground slab has 
been poured, forming the foundations of the 
new childcare centre. 

• Following the completion of the concrete 
pour, the outer wall of the childcare centre 
along the Great Western Highway will be 
erected this month. 

• Whilst work on the outer wall will not disrupt 
the hospital campus, two lanes will be closed 
along the Great Western Highway, so please 
remember to drive carefully and pay attention 
to pedestrian signage. 

Did you know? 
The planning and design  

process for Stage 1 is almost 
complete! Thank you to all staff 

members who have  
contributed to this process over 

the last three years. 
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